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Cc: Mikki Huntsman <huntsmanm@reno.gov>

Hi -  Thank you, yes for transparency sake I would like mine to get loaded up.  The review by us Council Members (who
collectively are the evaluating entity) is in my perspective, different than a staffer or someone from another agency.  Ours
have always been isolated and shown separately.  The others are input to help us with our evaluations.  But I think NV
law requires a public and transparent evaluation process so at minimum I want mine to be loaded up.  

Along with this email message so there is explanation as to why mine stands alone.

And same for the CM evaluation for 6/14 since that agenda will be posted later in the week.  Both this email and that
evaluation should post.

thanks,
jb

On Jun 5, 2023, at 10:52 AM, Norma Santoyo <santoyon@reno.gov> wrote:

Good Morning, 

Thank you for the feedback on the form. We will go back to see how we can make further improvements. 

Your evaluation  is being attached to the item today. My apologies as I missed including it in the packet
earlier.  Other Councilmembers completed their evals online as internal stakeholders and are incorporated
into the 360 performance evaluation summary attached to the agenda item. 

On Sun, Jun 4, 2023 at 8:30 PM Jenny Brekhus <brekhusj@reno.gov> wrote:
Hi Norma - Thanks for facilitating the clerk evaluation.  I appreciate this year that the self-evaluation was
completed.  It was helpful for me to have when I did mine for both the clerk and CM.  The fill forms are
still glitchy.  I don’t know if anyone else has said this but I think I did mention this last year also.

I don’t see my evaluation or any of my colleagues, loaded up to the agenda item.  Those usually are. 

Are those going to be loaded up soon?

thanks,
jb
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